Food systems have major problems, including including food insecurity and
undernutrition, insecure livelihoods for many people, and unsustainable
environmental impacts of food production. There are increasing calls to address
these problems by taking a human rights-based approach to food system
change. This talk considers what a human rights-based approach is, and
discusses one example of a human rights-based approach to food system
change.
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